
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK 8/9September 2018  
 

READERS:  First   Second  
6.00pm:     As arranged  As arranged 
9.00am:  As arranged  As arranged 
ACOLYTE: 6.00pm: Eris Gleeson 
  9.00am: Owen Pippard 
ALTAR SERVERS: 6pm:  Luke Jewitt, Jesse Jewitt, 
    Mollie O’Leary, James Payne 
9am: Madeline Wegmann, Charlotte Wegmann, Evelyn Scott 
PLANNED GIVING:  Bill Cameron and Jenny Howell 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Hennessy College & Team 10 
 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY: Hennessy Catholic College 
 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE ROSTER: Bill Kearney (Sep18)  
 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: M Edgerton/P Moran (Sep 18) 
 
MAINTENANCE: Steve Watkins & Darrin Bear (Sep 18)  
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Joy Cameron (Sep 18) 
LINEN ROSTER:   Helen Ricketts  
 

ROSARY STATUE:   Bill & Mary Kearney, 111 William Street 
NEXT:  Miss Pat Gurney, 17 Elizabeth Street 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Michelle Maloney  Mark Birks 
9.00am: Sharon Hibbert  Ursula Sewell  

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

22ndSunday in Ordinary Time - 2 September 2018 
 

      IN EMERGENCY ONLY - FR. TOM (0408) 623 303 
 
         Parish Priest:   Fr Tom Thornton PP 
        Office Hours:      Tuesday to Friday  9.30 am  - 1.30 pm 
          Phone:  (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:   Campbell St., YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:  young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:   
Sr Mary Flinn PBVM (Wagga), Marguerite Nowlan, Jamie 
Graham, Isaac Patterson, Sr Mary Smyth, Yvonne Batinich, 
Deane Bowring, Ann Carmody, Maureen Court,  Joan 
Spring (Jean’s Sister), Sr M Valerian Corbett rsj, Margaret 
Hislop (Brian’s Mother), Jean Griffiths (Vicki Muller’s 
Mother) 

FOOD BANK 
 Please be advised that there is a notice at the back of the church 

with an updated list and information for the Food Roster. 
Thanks. 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Is 35: 4-7; 
James 2: 1-5; Mk 7: 31-37 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING IN SEPTEMBER  2018 
St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the Conference 

Room in the St Vinnies Centre.  The dates for the next  
Meetings are Monday, 10th & 24th September at 11.00am.     

1st Year Anniversaries of death for this week is:  
Slick Wells. 
Please keep this family in your prayers. 

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of 
the church any time for prayer during daylight hours 
through the main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
 
Tue. 4th Sep: 8.30am Mass in the Chapel 
   NO 12.30 Mass at Boorowa  
Wed. 5th Sep:   8.30am Mass in the Chapel 
   NO 10.00am Mass at Grenfell 
Thu.  6th Sep:   8.30am Mass in the Chapel 
   NO Mass at Boorowa  
Fri.   7th Sep: NO 8.30am Mass in the Chapel  
   9.30am Mass at SCC (YRV)  
Sat.  8th Sep: NO 9.30 - 10.00am Reconciliation   
   NO 11.00am Mass at MSJ   
   6.00pm Vigil Mass at Young  
   6.00pm Vigil Mass at Boorowa 
Sun. 9th Sep: 9.00am Mass at Young 
   9.00am Mass at Grenfell 
 
NB:A Funeral Mass usually replaces a Weekday Mass 
 
VOCATIONS PRAYER GROUP: 9.00am in Chapel Thu 
 
BAPTISMS: During Masses on the second Saturday 
of month- Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION: 5.30pm in Chapel Wed 
 
ADORATION: 4.00pm to 5.00pm in the Chapel Fri. 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice 

NEW MASS TIMES 
 

Commencing next weekend (8th & 9th of  
September), the mass times at St Mary’s, Young 

will be Vigil Mass at 6-00pm and Sunday  
morning at 9-00am -  

this mass is available because Fr Trenton commences work 
here that weekend! 

Grenfell’s Sunday mass will also be at 9-00am from that date. 
I have reinstituted Sunday morning mass to try and  

accommodate the older parishioners who find Saturday  
evening mass difficult. 

SR PHILOMENA SEWELL (SR PHIL) 
 

Farewell and goodbye Sr Phil. 
 

Thank you for everything that you have done at  
St Mary’s Parish in Young over the years. 

 
We will all miss you so much! 

 
Good luck in your new unit. 

 
Wishing you love, prayers and best wishes. 

 
Love always from the community of Young and 
especially the parishioners of St Mary’s Parish. 

FATHER’S DAY APPEAL 
(Annual Collection for Retired Priests) 

1st & 2nd September 2018 
 

There are 23 priests of our Archdiocese who come under the 
care of the Clergy Retirement Foundation. This Appeal raises 
much needed funds to meet the needs of these priests and to 
give them security in their retirement years.  
At this weekend’s Masses, you will have the opportunity  
to make a donation to this Appeal and all gifts are tax  
deductible.  
Please give generously as you have done in the past. 

QUESTIONS 
 
I have received only one lot of questions from 
the Mercy Associates - we will look to address 
those issues in September or October and the 
times will be in the Bulletin. 
 
It is essential for the proper discussion of those topics 
that each person attending has a copy of the Catechism 
of the Catholic Church which can be obtained through 
the Catholic Bookshop in Canberra on (02) 6239 9888 
or: Catholic.Bookshop@cg.org.au 

Come and join the team of PASTORAL CARE  
VOLUNTEERS at the Southern Cross Care  

Assisted Living Apartments, Young. 
Please see Notice/Handouts at the back of the church 

for more information. 
Contact: Nicole Freeman on (0428) 260 086 or: 

nfreeman@sccliving.org.au if you are interested! 

ALL PARISHIONERS 
 
On the 27th of October from 10am - 3.30pm at  
the Parish Centre in Campbell Street, we have  
an opportunity to hear a presentation on “The Joy 
of the Gospel - Leadership and Mission” -  
10am - 2pm.  
 
PLUS 
 
The Deanery Listening Session for the Plenary 
Council - getting your input into where the church 
needs to move for the future - 2pm till 3.30pm. 
 
The last part will pull together any discussions held 
in each parish over the last months to do with the 
plenary council. 

The Archdiocese of Canberra and Goulburn cordially invites 
you to attend the Ordination to the Priesthood of Rev. Mr. 
Namora Anderson and Rev. Mr. Adrian Chan by the Most 
Reverend Christopher Prowse at 7-00pm on Friday, 7th  
September 2018 at St Christopher’s Cathedral in Franklin 
Street, Forrest  ACT 
Refreshments will follow the Mass in St Christopher’s  
Pastoral Centre Hall. 
RSVP to Namora at: 93 Burdekin Avenue, Amaroo ACT 
2914 or: namora.anderson@cg.org.au 
or Adrian at: 37 Boddington Crescent, Kambah ACT 2902 
or: adrian.chan@cg.org.au 

SAVE THE DATE 
St Mary’s Social Justice will be holding an   

Afternoon “High” Tea at Young Golf Club on  
Sunday, 9th September at 2-30pm.  

Guest Speakers: Warwick Fulton (President of SVdP,  
Canberra) and Lois White (former Young resident) working 
with Sudanese Refugees in Melbourne, will be speaking on 

how we address some social issues.  Cost $15-00.  
(Proceeds to Drought Relief and  

The Women’s Transitional Home at Galong). 
Tickets are available at M & M’s Music Store, Young. 

MERCY CARE CENTRE China Tea Volunteers Needed 
If you have a spare 2 hours once every couple of months and 
would enjoy bringing some joy into the patient’s lives, we 
would love to hear from you. Please contact Joyce Cavanagh 
on (0408) 487 203 or Jane Parkman on (02) 6382 8436. 

MEETINGS THIS WEEK 
 
Tue. 4th Sept. - 5-30pm - Young Finance  
    Council at the Parish Office 
Thu. 6th Sept. - 5-30pm - Young Pastoral  
    Council at the Parish Centre 

The Reader Roster for the period of Sep to Dec 2018 is  
currently being prepared. Current readers are asked to indi-
cate via email their availability & their preference for either 
6pm Saturday evening or 9am Sunday morning Masses. 
If there is any member of our Parish community who would 
like to be included on the new roster, please email Jade  
Presser on: jade.presser@cg.catholic.edu.au or contact the 
Parish Office. 

THANK YOU  
 
Thank you to everyone who helped organise and 
facilitate the Parish Farewell for Sr Phil - it’s much 
appreciated! 

ST MARY’S SOCIAL JUSTICE COMMITTEE 
 
St Mary’s Social Justice Committee would sincerely like 
to thank all those who contributed so generously to the 
recent Appeal for Toiletries or gave a Donation.  
 
The response has been outstanding.  
 
The bags will be assembled over the next few weeks and 
forwarded on to a drought area or distributed locally 
according to need. 

Presentation Associates will be providing morning tea 
again, commencing after 9.00am mass from Sunday,  
9th September. This will continue to be provided on the  
second Sunday of each month. 
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